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REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT 

SEPTEMBER 27TH 2018 to OCTOBER 11th 2018  
 

INTERNAL GOVERNANCE 

 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

● Wrote fee referendum questions for this upcoming term 

● Motion on at risk children  

● Received confirmation for all members of this years legislative council  

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS (BOD) 

● Approved 680 Sherbrooke Lease with McGill  

● Approved bank transition from Scotia Bank to RBC 

 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

● Facebook event launched -- Please share!! 

● Motion writing workshops held on October 9th, October 10th 

● Evaluating venue, planning event itself will happen this week  

 

REPRESENTATION & ADVOCACY 

 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS  

● First Board of Governors meeting last Thursday  

● Divest motion will be put back to CAMSR  

 

COMMITTEES 

● March of Umbrellas for Centraide took place afternoon of October 4th 

● Sexual Violence Policy committee met October 5th, planning student consultation 

forum to review initial draft 

● Construction Safety Working Group meeting on October 10th 
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MEETINGS 

● Met with Michelle, Sofia (MUSA)  

● Met with Chris Buddle (Dean of Students) 

● Alex Nehrbass -- Sec Gen 

● Leanne Young -- CEO 

● Launch Event for Community engaged learning, had a 2 minute speech (shoutout to 

Jacob for writing it)  

● McGill Communities Council -- Meeting of all stakeholders at McGill 

● UCRU -- U15 Research School student associations phone call  

● Student Housing and Hospitality  

 

PROJECTS 

 

STUDENT EXECUTIVES AT MCGILL LEARNING, ENGAGING, SHARING, & 

STRATEGIZING (SEAMLESS) CONFERENCE 

● SEAMLESS conference annually hosts all faculty executives for a day of workshops and 

relationship building 

● Date pushed back to October 20th, details being finalized 

 

680 SHERBROOKE 

● Signed lease in person on Monday,  

● Met with various stakeholders to discuss a final game plan on the space allocation 

● Starting to program Club/Service bookable room system with these rooms as options 

● Figuring out staffing/cost for running this space 

● Floor plan added after closing (Red Space is SSMU’s) 

 

 

Best,  

 

Tre Mansdoerfer 

President 
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